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NOTIFICATION TO UNITED NATIONS ORGANISATIONS AND ADMITTED 

INTERGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS 

 
The Global Dialogue on impacts of the implementation of response measures 

9-10 September 2024 

 

 

I am pleased to invite United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies (UN 

organizations) and admitted intergovernmental organizations to participate in the mandated global 

dialogue on the impacts of the implementation of response measures. The global dialogue is organized 

pursuant to Decision 13/CP.28, Decision 4/CMP.18, and Decision 19/CMA.5 in a hybrid format, 

allowing for both in-person and virtual participation.  

The dialogue is scheduled to take place from 9 to 10 September 2024 in a hybrid format, with 

the in-person element taking place in Accra, Ghana. The event will be hosted by the Government of 

Ghana and organized by the UNFCCC. The dialogue will coincide with the three-day 11th meeting of 

the Katowice Committee on Impacts, scheduled for 11-13 September 2024. 

The secretariat kindly asks designated contact point to nominate one in-person participant 

and/or active virtual participant(s) by completing the online registration form by 30 July 2024.  

Please note that participants are responsible for making their own hotel bookings, travel 

arrangements, including regarding visas and medical insurance, as well as for checking entry 

information and travel regulations for Ghana. 

 

 

 

 

 

Distribution: To United Nations, related organizations and specialized agencies and 

intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/SqcTAh4xAy
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For further information regarding global dialogue on impacts of implementation of the response 

measures, please contact MIAS@unfccc.int. You may also write to klata@unfccc.int for any substantive 

matter and MDiouf-Sperling@unfccc.int for any logistics matter. 

 

 The secretariat looks forward to hearing from you and welcoming your nominated participant(s) 

to the global dialogue on the impacts of the implementation of response measures.  

Sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

(Kusum Lata, OiC of) 

 

James Grabert 

Director 

Mitigation Division 
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